
 

 

 
 

 

 

                 10 November 2016 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We have been advised by Magna Vitae that Horncastle swimming pool will be closed for routine annual 
maintenance from Monday 21 – Friday 25 November.  This means that next Tuesday (15 November) will be 
the last swimming lesson for the children in Oak class.  If you paid for the full 10 lessons in advance please call 
at the school office for a refund of £3.60. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
T. Fuller – class teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


